
Arrow Park, Inc. 

P.O. Box 465 

Monroe, New York 10949 

 

 

      April 26, 2018 

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Department of Public Service 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

 Re:  Case 17-W-0616 – Arrow Park, Inc. – Filing in 

Compliance with Commission Order issued and effective 

April 20, 2018 – Ordering Clause Nos. 1, 2, and 3. 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

Enclosed for electronic filing are Fourth Revised Leaf No. 12, 

and Cancellation Supplement No. 3, to P.S.C. No. 3 - Water, 

effective May 1, 2018, in compliance with requirements of the 

Public Service Commission of the State of New York. 

 

Supplement No. 3 cancels Arrow Park Inc.’s pending Escrow 

Account Statement No. 1 and Emergency Repair Surcharge Statement 

No. 1. 

 

Also, enclosed are Escrow Account Statement No. 2 and Emergency 

Repair Surcharge Statement No. 2, to become effective May 1, 

2019. 

 

The requirements of Public Service Law §89-c (10) and §16 NYCRR 

Section 720-8.1 as to newspaper publication of the attached 

amendments have been waived per Ordering Clause No. 5 of the 

Commission’s Order.  

 

Arrow Park, Inc. will notify its customers of the Commission’s 

determination in the above-referenced case and will file a copy 

of the customer notification with the Secretary to the 

Commission no later than June 1, 2018. 

  

     Sincerely, 

       

      

     Julia Kole, President   

     Arrow Park Inc.  

 

Enclosures 

Received: 04/26/2018


